
From: Noah Hochman [mailto:nghochman@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2015 11:08 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Opposition to the Pembina Propane Terminal 

  

To PSC, 

As a CWA union worker at Free Geek, and as an employee at a small non profit Public Lab,  and 
a organizer with Portland Rising Tide. 

The argument that Pembina putting forward that this is "green" propane is a false one.  The 
reduction of cost of to fracking or tar sands increases their economic viability, but if we are to 
have a planet that THIS generation is capable of living on these practices must stop. 

Furthermore the direct threat of explosion (not if when) is not worth any dollar amount.   

I urge you to reject this proposal outright. If more analysis is required the LCA of the terminal 
MUST include how it affect the cost of tar sands extraction.  Even if this project is using 
methane that is current being released, it is a byproduct of tar sands and thus tar sands oil must 
be examined. 

Thank you.  Also I know some of you have kids, but its no longer about the world they will 
inherent because we are feeling the effects now.  

--  

Noah Hochman 
925-989-3977 (cell) 
nghochman@gmail.com 

4034 N mississippi ave  
97227 Portland OR 

 

 


